
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Motor Vehicle Thefts 

012th District (Near West)  
 
About the Crime:  
 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 012th District (Near West) of motor 
vehicle theft incidents which have occurred during the month of February/March.  In 
these incidents, unknown offenders have driven away in vehicles that are left 
running and unattended.  These incidents have occurred at various hours of the day 
in the general geographical locations listed below: 
 
Incident times and locations: 
 
2300 Block of West Harrison Street on February 26, 2017 at 7:45PM.  
200 Block of North Western Avenue on March 7, 2017 at 10:30 PM. 
1800 Block of West Ohio Street on March 9, 2017 at 3:00PM. 
900 Block of West Washington Blvd. on March 17, 2017 at 7:00PM. 
1200 Block of West Randolph Street on March 17, 2017 at 7:07PM. 
1300 Block of West Randolph Street on March 20, 2017 at 1:14PM. 
 
Descriptions of offender(s) 
In some cases, one to two unknown male black offenders, approximately 22 years of 
age, 6'00, 125lbs., brown eyes, black hair, dark complexion. 
Vehicles that are possibly involved in these thefts are described as a dark colored 
Dodge Durango (possibly blue in color) and a white Jaguar.    
 
What you can do:  
 

• Do not leave your keys in your vehicle and turn off the engine. 

• Report suspicious activity immediately. 

• Keep doors and windows locked. 

• If video surveillance is available, save and make a copy of the incident for 
investigating detectives. 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information.  

 
 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8382 
JA-168178, JA-179582, JA-181146, JA-190733, JA-190763, JA-193994 
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